
 

  

 

       

May 13, 2016 

 

Welcome to 24th Anniversary 

Celebration of Falun Dafa Month! 

 

It is my pleasure to extend my heartfelt congratulations to all of those in Toronto who celebrate the 24th 

anniversary of Falun Dafa Month along with several cities across Canada and dozens of other nations around the 

world.   

Let this day be an opportunity to celebrate 24 years of tireless efforts and dedications of Falun Gong 

practitioners to make our society more peaceful and harmonious through the guiding principles of truth, 

benevolence, and forbearance.  

On behalf of Toronto City Council, I extend my warmest congratulations to the organizers, volunteers and the 

sponsors who put in countless hours to ensure a successful and enjoyable celebration for all.

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Kristyn Wong-Tam  

Councillor, Ward 27 

Toronto Centre-Rosedale                       

 

 

                 Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam  

 


